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Dear Parents & Carers, 

YEAR 3 – Geography Field Trip to Brighton 

 

In the Summer term, Year 3 study the city of Brighton as a contrasting locality to Carshalton Beeches. 

We have therefore arranged a visit to Brighton, in order to carry out some fieldwork. 

 

During the visit, the children will use a range of methods to observe and gather information about 

Brighton’s human and physical features, such as The Lanes, Brighton Palace Pier and the sea front. They 

will be encouraged to consider why people choose to live in and visit Brighton. We hope to eat our picnics 

on the beach.   

 

The trip will end with a visit to the Brighton i360, giving the children the opportunity to observe the 

city from 138 metres in the air. We believe this will be a real highlight.  

 

The cost of the visit will be £21.50 per child. This will cover the cost of the coach and the cost of 

the Brighton i360.  

 

Half of the year group will visit at a time.  

All children in 3J and children with surnames A to F in 3P will visit on Tuesday 18th June 2024.  

All children in 3S and children with surnames G to Z in 3P will visit on Thursday 20th June 2024.  

 

Children need to arrive at school at the usual time of 8.40am. We hope to return to school by 

5.00pm. 

 

As the day will be spent outside, please ensure your child comes well-prepared for both the worst and 

the best of British weather. They will need: 

• To wear school PE kit, including trainers.  

• A waterproof jacket and a jumper. (The children may need to sit on these when we sit on the 

beach, even if it is warm/dry.)  

• Sun cream and a sun hat. 

• A packed-lunch (nut-free items only). 

• Additional snacks (for mid-morning and afternoon).  

• A named water bottle (but no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). 

• A named rucksack to keep their belongings in. 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please give them their tablet/band before arriving at school. 

If your child requires a tablet for the return journey, please complete the following google form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1y_1rVIcLMJDdaAeCmlZeHitxZFHW5FM0ID22DYLIIis 

 

Please make your payment online via ParentPay by Monday 6th May. By making your payment in this way 

you are giving consent for your child to take part. If you have difficulty in affording the above amount, 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1y_1rVIcLMJDdaAeCmlZeHitxZFHW5FM0ID22DYLIIis/edit


please speak to the Headteacher privately. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, there will be 

a 50% discount.  

 

In order for our visits to go ahead, we will also require parental assistance. Although we may not be 

about to include all willing volunteers on this occasion, if you are able to help, please complete the 

following google form:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1y_1rVIcLMJDdaAeCmlZeHitxZFHW5FM0ID22DYLIIis 

 

We will let you know if you are needed before half term. There will be a short meeting prior to the trips 

for any parents attending. This will be on Monday 10th June at 3.30pm. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Reeves and the Year 3 team  
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